
 

 

 
10th September  2021 
 
 
Leo Varadkar 
Tanáiste and Minister for Enterprise, Trade and Employment 
Department of Enterprise, Trade and Employment 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
 
Re:  Land Drainage Boards 

 
 

Dear Tanáiste, 
 
I wish to inform you at the September meeting of Leitrim County Council the Members passed 
the following resolution: 
 
“That Leitrim County Council write to the Taoiseach, the Tánaiste and the Minister for 
Agriculture seeking to have our river drainage boards reinstated, in this County, in order 
to alleviate the serious water-logging of agricultural land and very serious flooding in 
many areas. Also, that this motion be forwarded to the Councils of all neighbouring 
counties, as they, too, are in the same predicament.” 
 
I look forward to hearing from you in this regard. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Kieran Brett 
Meetings Administrator 
Email: kbrett@leitrimcoco.ie 
 
CC: To All Local Authorities 
CC: An Taoiseach 
CC: Minister for Agriculture 
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10th September 2021 
 
 
An Taoiseach 
Department of the Taoiseach 
Government Buildings 
Dublin 2 
 
 
Re:  Housing Grant Scheme 

 
 

Dear An Taoiseach, 
 
I wish to inform you, at the September meeting of Leitrim County Council the Members 
passed the following resolution: 
 
“That Leitrim County Council call on the Government to introduce a comprehensive housing 
grant scheme for the renovation or reconstruction of old and derelict houses in rural areas 
and in towns and villages”. 
 

 
I look forward to hearing from you in this regard. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Kieran Brett 
Meetings Administrator 
Email: kbrett@leitrimcoco.ie 
 
CC:  To all Local Authorities 
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